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Janet Wood recently defended her Big Creek 

Women's Club Championship in a 21-hole match 

against past club champ, Julie Bramlett, who won 

it in 2013. Wood has now won the championship 

the past two years. Both golfers are members of 

the Big Creek Women's Golf Association. Former 

winners of the championship are (from 

2001-2015): Carol Sweeney, Suzanne Adami, Judy 

Nosari, Sharon Butler, Brenda Nelson, Corrine 

Johnson, Julie Bramlett and Janet Wood.

Congrats Janet
BIG CREEK WOMEN’S CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP



Please join us on Friday, November 

20th, for “A Night in Italy”.  Chef Rick is 

hard at work creating fun and festive 

specials for an authentic Italian 

experience.  There will be traditional 

Italian appetizers, entrees and desserts 

plus Italian wine and spirits to round out 

the evening.  It’s the perfect night to gather 

a group for an event you won’t want to 

miss!!  Our full dinner menu will be available 

for those who prefer.  Look for upcoming 

emails with all the details.

   

  

Clubhouse News: NEW MEMBERS:  
John & Cindy Yancey

A Night In Italy Closed Thanksgiving
We will be closed on Thursday, November 

26th, for Thanksgiving.  For those who need a 

break from the kitchen, plan on joining us 

Friday and Saturday with family and friends 

for complimentary appetizers, drink specials 

and fantastic dinner specials!!

HAPPY
THANKSGIVING

It’s time to start gathering a group and making plans for your New Year’s Eve celebration.  The band 

T-Roy has been booked and Chef Rick is hard at work planning “A Trip Around the World” theme for all to 

enjoy.  Look for upcoming emails and a full detail of events in the December newsletter.  

Big Creek has brought in a limited supply of two beers 
from Little Rock's award-winning Lost Forty Brewery. 

Both the Bare Bones Pilsner and Lost Forty Pale Ale 
(which won the Arkansas Times  voters poll for best local 
pale ale) are available for a limited time. Try one and tell 

us what you think. The Club is always interested in giving 
our members new options.

Book of the Month
NO MEETING THIS MONTH

Thursday November, 19th
@ 5:30, $40.00 at the door

Painting with Panache

Painting with Panache 

will be on Thursday, 

November 19th at 5:30 

sharp.  The price is 

$40.00 at the door and 

includes a glass of wine 

and all art supplies 

needed.  It’s a great 

night to gather your 

friends and join us for a 

fun and festive evening. 


